
  Stanton Community Schools November 30, 2018

 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

Upcoming School Events 
 
 

Friday November 30th  
Basketball vs. Howells-Dodge @ Dodge 

JV Girls Play at 4pm 
JV Boys Play at 5pm 

Varsity Girls Play at 6:30pm 
Varsity Boys Play at 8pm 

*Dismiss Players at 2:30pm* 
*Bus Departs at 2:45pm / Returns Approx. 10pm* 

 
Saturday December 1st 

Varsity Wrestling 9:30am vs.  
Howells-Dodge @ Howells 

*Van Departs at 7am / Returns Approx. 5pm* 
 

Sunday December 2nd  
No Academic or Athletic Events Today 

 
Monday December 3rd     

JH Boys Basketball 6:30pm vs. Wisner Pilger 
 

Girls and Boys Freshmen Basketball 7pm vs. Madison 
 

Tuesday December 4th 
Basketball vs. West Point Beemer 

JV Girls Play at 4:30pm 
JV Boys Play at 4:30pm 

Varsity Girls Play at 6pm 
Varsity Boys Play at 7:30pm 

 
Wednesday December 5th 

District FFA Leadership Events @ Creighton 
*Bus Departs at 6:30am / Returns Approx. 3:30pm* 

 
Thursday December 6th 

State Play Production @ Johnny Carson Theatre  
 

 
 
 
 

Breakfast for Today 
Donut 

 
Lunch for Today 

Chicken Sandwich, Corn, Fruit and Milk 
 

Today’s Alternate 
Pretzel, Cheese and Yogurt 

 
Community Service opportunity:  

Mrs. Ernesti is in charge of the STARS program for 3rd/4th graders. 
They meet in the Elementary art room on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of 
the month from 3:30-4:15. They are working on a project using hot 
glue guns. She is needing some volunteers to help the students with 
their project. This time can be used for Community Service Hours. 

Please contact Mrs. Ernesti or  
Mrs. Fernau if you would like more information! 

 
The annual canned food drive has started, and will continue through 
Dec. 12th. All donations may be dropped off in Mrs. Renn's room. 

 
There will be a JH Boys Wrestling meeting during homeroom on 

December 5th in the library. 
 

Juniors; There will be a class meeting in Mrs. Jessen's room Wed. 
Dec 5th during homeroom. Topic Prom 

 
The National Guard rep will be here Wed. Dec. 5th at 2:45 pm. Please 

sign up in the guidance office if you are interested in learning more 
about what the Guard has to offer. 

 
There will be a Student Council meeting 

 during advisory on December 10th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


